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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
 TO: Board of Education members 
 
 FROM: Dori Leyko, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT:    Bond Stipends 
  
 DATE: July 15, 2024 
 
 
Background: 
 
I’m requesting the Board of Education approve Bond Stipends for the submitted list of 
individuals.  A bond project requires significant additional work and time from many 
members; however, the amounts have been tiered based on the anticipated amount of 
additional work and time. 
 

• Dori Leyko $5000 

• Rich Pugh $5000 

• Glenn Mitcham $5000 

• Billy Hastings $5000 

• Christian Palasty $5000 

• Matt Morales $1000 

• Ashley Schwarzbek $1000 
 
This is for the 2024-25 contract year only when most of the work will be on the planning 
and construction of the new Administration Building and planning and designing the 
high school entrance and cafeteria addition. 
 
 
Motion:  
The Board of Education approve Bond Stipends for contract year 2024-25 related to 
extra duties and responsibilities for the Safety, Security and Accessibility Bond Project. 


